
To: the Redistricting Committee, The Oregon State Legislature, Oregon Secretary of State 
 
For far too long Oregon has been ruled by it’s population centers comprised mostly of 
constituents from one party. Thus, leaving the vast majority of Oregon land owners, counties, 
and cities under represented at the State level. This system was purposefully installed during 
the last redistricting, the result of which is open and obvious. Building and incorporating maps 
that tied areas with vastly different needs and desires, in order to assure that a majority of the 
legislatures were from one party, is not only illegal, but immoral. This disenfranchising of the 
rural Oregonians, who grow your food and desire equal representation, has to stop. Please 
follow the ORS requirements and return to the Oregon of fairness and legitimacy.  
 
Rod Schilling, Coos County 
 
 


